
 

 
SOLON RETIREMENT VILLAGE FOUNDATION 

 

 

 

 
Bricks will pave a path up to and around a new gazebo, 

located on the front lawn of the Solon Assisted Living Village.  Construction will begin Spring, 2018. 
 
 

Yes, we’d like to reserve a permanent brick for $99. Please engrave our brick as follows: 
 

Any Symbol Is Considered One Space (Period, Comma, Dash) 
All Text Is Centered Unless Otherwise Noted 

4x8 Brick 

                     

                     

                     

                     

 
4x8 Brick 

                     

                     

                     

                     

 
Example 

     I N  M E M O R Y  O F      

      R O B E R T  S M I T H     

    L O V I N G   H U S B A N D    

       1 9 4 3 - 2 0 1 5      

 
 

Please return this form and your check payable to: 
 

Solon Retirement Village Foundation 

623 E. 5th St., Solon, IA  52333 
 

Name:  Phone:   

Address:  

City:  State:  Zip:  

Email Address:  Amount Paid:   
 

 
If you have any questions, please call Christine Cross at (319) 624-3492. 

 

 

 


